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Garden Club of Stuart, Inc. - March 18, 2024 General Meeting
Program Chair’s Report

For today’s meeting we are happy to be treated to a presentation
about Gardening for Butterflies and Pollinators. Jennifer Pelham is
our County Extension Director and Urban Horticulture Agent with
the UF IFAS Extension in Martin County, as well as the teacher/
guide of the Master Gardeners in Martin County.

Our last workshop of the year was the Dried Flower Books hosted
and presented by our own member, Lana Turner. All those who
attended had a great time, and brunch, and produced profession
bookmarks as a bonus.
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